
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 
CERES CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL 

September 2020 

This month’s fruit of 
the Spirit is: Joy 

  

Sing for joy to God. 
                   Psalm 81:1 
                     
 

PODS 
 

We have divided the 
school into age group 
pods and it is working 
out fairly well.  If you 
do not know what I am 
referring to,  please 
read the letter on the 
back of this 
newsletter.  It was 
passed out the first 
week back on campus, 
but not all parents 
received a copy.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
September 7th – Closed 

for Labor Day 

October 7th & 8th - Fall 

Pictures 

November 11th – Closed for 

Veteran’s Day 

November 16-20th – 

Canned Food and Coat 

Drive 

November 25-26th – Closed 

for Thanksgiving 

December 24-25th – Closed 

for Christmas 

December 31st – Closed at 

12:30pm for New Year’s Eve 

January 1st – Closed for 

New Year’s Day 

*All events subject to 

change due to COVID. 

 

 

 

Stay safe 

 
We here at CCP are all 
one big family.  As 
such, we each need to 
do our part to protect 
the entire family.   

Please do not take 
your child to large 
events or 
environments where 
they are exposed to 
unmasked individuals.   

Please notify us if 
anyone in your 
household is 
experiencing COVID 
like symptoms or has 
tested positive for 
COVID.  

 

 
 

Concerns/ 
Questions? 

Please contact T.J.  
209-380-9319 or  
209-541-8018 or 

email: 
preschool@cereschristian

church.org 

Spirit shirts 
Coming soon!!! 

 
We are still working on 
the design for the 
2020-2021 Spirit 
Shirts. Look for an 
order form soon.  


